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 Date: 19
th
 March 2018 

My Ref: MWLP/20180319 

Your Ref:  

Contact: John Wright 

Phone: 0116 305 7041 

Fax: 0116 305 7353 

Email: planningcontrol@leics.gov.uk 

 
 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 
CONSULTATION ON LEICESTERSHIRE MINERALS AND WASTE 
LOCAL PLAN PRE-SUBMISSION DRAFTS OF JULY 2016 AND 

NOVEMBER 2017 
 

In informing you of and inviting comments on the Pre-Submission 
Minerals and Waste Local Plan for Leicestershire in July 2016 and the 
subsequent Proposed Changes to the Pre-Submission Plan in November 

2017, there was unfortunately an oversight in the communication.  This 
was that the notification failed to explain that any representations made 

could be accompanied by a request to be notified at a specified address 
of: 

1. the submission of the plan for independent examination, 

2. the publication of the recommendations of the inspector appointed 
to carry out the examination, and 

3. the adoption of the plan. 
 
Notwithstanding this omission, the County Council had in any event 

intended to notify all persons and bodies who made representations on 
the Pre-Submission documents of these stages in the Plan’s progress. If, 

however, you do not wish to be notified, then we would be grateful if you 
could let us know, by replying either by email to: 

planningcontrol@leics.gov.uk, or in writing to: Planning, Historic and 
Natural Environment Group (Chief Executive’s Department), County Hall, 
Glenfield, Leicester, LE3 8RA. 

 
Yours faithfully, 

 
John Wright (Team Leader, Planning) 
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